Year 5 Parents' Evening

A reminder that we look forward to meeting with you at the forthcoming **Parents' Consultation Evening** on **Monday 27**th **November**. All Year 5 teachers will be present. There are no appointment slots assigned but you will be able to meet briefly (maximum of 5 minutes) with all teachers of your choice to discuss your son/daughter's progress. Upon your arrival you will be given a pack which includes the recent Learning Habits & Attainment grades as well as a list of all teachers that teach your son/daughter.

The event will take place in Ashburton Hall from 18:00 until 20:00. Car parking will be available at school from 17:45-20:30 via Entrance 4.

Mr Brendan Mageean
Director of Communications/Teacher of Mathematics